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Thursday, 15 October 2020 
 

Pupils’ return from isolation 
 
Dear parents of Year 6 children,   

I would like to start by thanking you for your support over the last two weeks. As a result of your hard work and diligence, 

we have been able to ensure that your child has undertaken remote learning throughout the period of isolation. Whilst 

this situation is far from ideal, you have yet again shown that through working collaboratively, we can provide the best 

possible outcomes for your child in these difficult circumstances. 

 

Following the government guidelines and under the advice from Public Health England, I am writing to remind you that 

school is reopening for the Year 6 bubble from tomorrow, Friday 16th October 2020. The staff are very much 

looking forward to seeing your child at school tomorrow.  

 

The remote learning arrangements which have been in place over the last fortnight will cease at 3:30pm today and will 

not be live tomorrow. If you borrowed a school laptop, please return this to the school via your child. These should be 

wiped down with an anti-bacterial wipe and placed in a carrier bag. The laptop can be returned to the class teacher. 

 

I am confident that the learning environment that your child is coming back to is as clean as it can possibly be. The Year 

6 classrooms have been deep cleaned and all equipment has been quarantined for the last two weeks. Please can I 

ask that your child brings home any unnecessary equipment that was left in school. 

 

The staff member who tested positive for the coronavirus is also returning to school tomorrow. They have followed all 

government guidelines and are not symptomatic. Additionally, no further members of the Year 6 bubble have reported 

symptoms or tested positive for coronavirus.  

  

Thank you once again for your ongoing support in these challenging circumstances. Please do not hesitate to contact 

me via the school office at admin@cherrytree.herts.sch.uk to discuss your experience of the remote access 

arrangements. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Cheska Tyler 

Headteacher 
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